
 News Update 
Term 5—10th May 

 

Dates for the Diary 

16.05.2

4 

Year 3/4 Quad Kids 

Athletics at Sandown 

21.05.2

4 

Year 3 Smugglers Ad-

venture 

23.05.2

4 

Year 5 Hastings Muse-

um Trip  

What a brilliant week at the academy! Lots of sporting events taking place, along-

side interesting assemblies, tonnes of learning & lots of fun. Our year 6’s will be tak-

ing their SATS next week. Please refer to the SATS arrangements letter for timings & 

further information. Don’t forget, we are offering a free breakfast to all children 

who are taking their SATS. This will take place in the main hall at 8:30am, Monday-

 

If you have any Safeguarding concerns or wish to report or discuss any issues, please 
email: 

 
safeguarding @thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk 

Gold Certificates:  

WELL DONE TO YOU 

ALL! 

Cygnets: Marliy 

Ducklings: Jofin 

Skylarks: Kurgan 

Robins: Brooklyn 

Kingfishers: Amelia 

Lapwings: Teddie & Poppy 

Sandmartins: Rayaan 

Cranes: Esmae 

Herons: Leo 

Moorhens: Grace 

Avocets: Lois & A’poy 

Kittiwakes: Soren & Cody 

 

 

Attendance Figures: 

 

This week =  89.98% 

Government target = 95% 

 

 

 

Hopkins Cup at The Pilot Field 

Huge well done to the Year 5 and Year 6 students who took part in the 

Hopkins Cup. They represented the school beautifully! Both the girls and boys teams 

got through the quarter finals. Lots of determination and resilience was shown by all 

of the children who attended. We are so proud of you all!  

Class                         Weekly  

Cygnets 90.04% 

Ducklings 89.80% 

Skylarks 76.80% 

Swifts 91.30% 

Kingfishers 93.10% 

Robins 94.90% 

Lapwings 88.80% 

Sandmartins 92.90% 

Cranes 81.50% 

Herons 92.00% 

Curlews 95.10% 

Moorhens 88.80% 

Avocets 92.30% 

Kittiwakes 92.10% 

Celebration Afternoon is tak-

ing place on Friday 24th May 

at 2:30pm. It will be lovely to 

see lots of parents and carers 

attending. 

 

 



Year 3 found a wishing well In the nature garden.  
 
They all made a wish and were inspired to write lovely wishing stories in English. 

Another huge well done to all the children 
who represented our school at Sandown 
yesterday!  
 
We had an incredible afternoon, full of lots 
athletics, sun and fun!  

Year 4 went on a thrilling journey to Herst-
monceaux Science Centre. Showing their 
passion for science, our young explorers 
delved into a world of discovery, from an 
immersive sound shows to hands-on exper-
iments and interactive exhibits sparking a 
lifelong love for scientific exploration.  




